
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Clark Packard (ClarkPackard@gov.sc.gov) <ClarkPackard@gov.sc.gov>

Schimsa, Rebecca (rebeccaschimsa@gov.sc.gov) </O=SCEXCHORG/OU=EXCHANGE ADMI
Date: 10/1/2014 12:40:53 PM

Subject: FW: Important News From CSID: Your State-Provided Identity Protection Service Will Renew

Notes
---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: CSID <noreply@email.csid.com>
Date: Tue, Sep 30, 2014 at 6:11 PM
Subject: Important News From CSID: Your State-Provided Identity Protection Service Will Renew 
To: kveldran@gmail.com

Important News From CSID:
You Have An Additional Year of Identity Theft Protection

Dear Member,

We are excited to inform you that the State of South 
Carolina has partnered with CSID to offer an additional 
year of identity theft protection to you for free. Since 
you've already enrolled, your service will 
automatically renew for another year through October 
31, 2015, and no additional action from you is 
necessary. We hope you are enjoying your identity 
monitoring service from CSID and are taking advantage of 
all this service has to offer.

What's Next?
If you have not already taken advantage of Child Monitoring, be sure to take advantage of this 
free included service. Your child or children under age 18 are also eligible for state-provided 
Child Monitoring from CSID. With this product, you can be aware of all known addresses and 
aliases associated with your child's SSN, and see if your child's personal information is being 
bought or sold online. To activate this service, log in to your account and click on Child 
Monitoring. Once you enroll your child or children, be sure to remind other South Carolina 
taxpayers to enroll themselves and their families to take advantage of this free service!

Protecting your identity is our number one priority. If you have any questions, please contact the 
South Carolina Identity Protection Hotline at 855-880-2743 or email support@csid.com.

Sincerely,

CSID
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This email was sent by CSID, located at 1501 S. Mopac Expressway, Suite 200, Austin, TX 78746 (U.S.A.). To receive no further promotional 
emails, please unsubscribe.
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